
 

November 4, 2020 

 
Dear Mayor Stimpson and Chief Battiste, 
 
We are Janelle Babington and Penny Eims, animal welfare petitioners with 
AnimalVictory.org. We recently created a petition asking for the owner of a dog named 
Tazi, to be arrested for the cruel neglect with caused this dog's death. It is our 
understanding that Tazi was left tethered to a chain on property located at 2462 
Richardson Street in Mobile, Alabama. 
 
Though the cruel situation was reported to animal control, nothing was done to save 
this dog's life; Tazi was abandoned on the end of a chain, alone and suffering, until he 
withered away and died. Over 19,000 people have signed our petition (please see 
attached pdf as well as link below for signatures and comments) asking for a full 
investigation into this horrendous situation. The person responsible for Tazi's death 
should be arrested, charged, and punished for his untimely and senseless death. 
 
We and the supporters of this petition are taking this case very seriously and will follow-
up accordingly. Thank you in advance for your time. 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Janelle Babington and Penny Eims 
 
https://www.animalvictory.org/dog_slowly_suffered_and_died_on_the_end_of_a_chain_
demand_investigation_and_charges 
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